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 Louis Stein OBJ2014/4708/P 03/09/2014  16:00:45 I object to the application on the following grounds:

1. Tamar House facade is listed and the proposed works and alterations are not in keeping with the

built environment of the building. The extension at third floor level will be the highest point of the 

building and may set a precedent for future unsympathetic alterations which are not in keeping with the 

layout and design of the building.

2. The glazed extension at third floor level can be seen from the South facing gardens and flats opposite 

and is not in keeping with the layout and design rest of the building.

3. The works proposed are major and I am concerned about how the building materials etc will be lifted 

to the top story of the building.

There is a single resident lift which is not suitable for the carrying of such materials.

4. The works proposed are major can be a major noise nuisance throughout the building (30 flats).
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